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October 14, 2022 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair 

Academic Senate 
 
 

From: Mark Greenberg, Chair 
 Grievance Advisory Committee 
 
 
Re: Proposed Presidential Policy on Abusive Conduct in the Workplace 
 
 

Dear Chair Cattelino, 

  

Members of the Grievance Advisory Committee (GAC) appreciate the opportunity to review the 

“Proposed Presidential Policy on Abusive Conduct in the Workplace.” While the Committee would have 

appreciated the opportunity to discuss the policy with the additional revisions, the Committee will not 

have its first meeting until October 18, 2022 and cannot therefore meet the October 14, 2022 deadline 

for comments.  

 

 

cc: Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate  
 Andrea Kasko, Vice Chair, Academic Senate 

April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Members of the Grievance Advisory Committee 
Marian M. Olivas, Principal Policy Analyst, Judicial Committees 

  


